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Council File Number
18-0600-S99

Title
Budget Recommendations / Department of Transportation / Safe Bike Connection Plans / Los
Angeles River Path

Last Change Date Expiration Date
08/10/2022 08/10/2022

Initiated by
Council

Action History for Council File 18-0600-S99
Date Activity
08/10/2022 File expired per City Clerk policy, Council file No. 05-0553. 
08/10/2020 Public Works: Engineering document(s) referred to Transportation Committee. 
08/10/2020 Document(s) submitted by Public Works: Engineering, as follows:

Bureau of Engineering report, dated August 10, 2020, relative to safe bike connections
to the Los Angeles River Path. 

03/29/2019 Council action final. 
03/27/2019 Council adopted item, subject to reconsideration, pursuant to Council Rule 51. 
03/21/2019 City Clerk scheduled item for Council on March 27, 2019. 
02/27/2019 Transportation Committee approved as amended to direct the Bureau of Engineering

to report relative to safe accessibility to bridges in the vicinity of the Los Angeles River,
and the Department of Recreation and Parks to report relative to connecting the Los
Angeles River Bicycle Path to Griffith Park. 

02/22/2019 Transportation Committee scheduled item for committee meeting on February 27,
2019. 

02/21/2019 Department of Transportation document(s) referred to Transportation Committee. 
02/19/2019 Document(s) submitted by Department of Transportation, as follows:

Department of Transportation report, dated February 27, 2019, relative to the
department's plans to provide safe bike connections to the Los Angeles River Path. 

05/21/2018 Council document(s) referred to Transportation Committee. 
05/21/2018 Document(s) submitted by Council, as follows:

Instruct the Department of Transportation to report to the Transportation Committee
on the Department’s plans to provide safe bike connections to the Los Angeles River
Path. 
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